
 
August 29, 2020 
 
HCCTC Learners and Families,  
 
This message is a follow-up to the information regarding HAHS and HCCTC transportation that was sent 
on Tuesday, August 25, 2020.  The purpose of this message is to address several questions regarding 
the first message.  The original message is linked here (​HAHS/HCCTC COVID-19 Transportation Update​) 
and can also be found on the HAHS website.  
 
Please note the following updates and reminders from the previous message: 

● Monday, 8/31, is the first day of school at the HCCTC for HAHS learners​.  This is regardless 
of whether HAHS learners are in the Red or Blue Group at HAHS 

○ Remember that there are ​three transportation options​ that families have whenever 
learners have remote days at HAHS.  These​ options are listed again on the reverse 
side​ of this memo 

● AM and PM Bus transportation  
○ On Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursday, and Fridays, HAHS transportation will be provided for 

both morning and afternoon bus runs.  This is a benefit to learners utilizing transportation 
Option A or Option C  

● There will be ​no morning or afternoon HAHS bus transportation on Wednesdays 
○ Therefore, learners must utilize transportation Option A or Option B to attend the HCCTC 

on Wednesdays 
○ The bus from HAHS to the HCCTC (departing HAHS at 11:45 am) and returning from the 

HCCTC to HAHS (arriving to HAHS at 2:40 pm)  
● There will be ​no penalty for learners that cannot attend the HCCTC on Wednesdays​ due to 

the HAHS remote learning and transportation schedule  
○ We are hoping that this will be a temporary issue for those that this impacts​.  We 

are working on a transportation solution  
○ Your input on the previous survey is helpful in helping us determine a solution.  HCCTC 

learners will also have a follow-up during homeroom regarding their transportation 
selections 

● All learners attending the HCCTC will have lunch at HAHS during their scheduled HAHS Pd. 4 
timeframe  

 
We hope that this memo provides clarity regarding HCCTC instruction during HAHS remote learning 
days.  We hope that your child has a great start to the year at both HAHS and the HCCTC! 
 
Sincerely, 
Travis R. Lee,  
HAHS Principal  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1a7vujv2Q-uGhrW-WRnWtggv1niMFSUJVW85N1HOnmg4/edit?usp=sharing


 
During ​HAHS remote learning days​, learners will have the following options to attend the HCCTC:  
 
Option A​:  Learners/Families Provide Their Own Transportation to HAHS 

● Learners arrive to HAHS by 11:40 am 
● Temperatures will be taken prior to getting on the bus 
● Bus departs to the HCCTC at 11:45 am 

 
Option B​:  Learners/Families Provide Their Own Transportation to HCCTC 

● Learners arrive to the HCCTC by 12:00 pm 
● Learners follow any arrival and health/safety protocols of the HCCTC 
● Learners must have completed the proper documentation to receive a driving pass from ​both​ the 

HCCTC and HAHS  
 
Option C​:  Learners Utilize HAHS Morning Bus Transportation  

● Learners use regular HAHS morning bus run to come to HAHS 
● Learners will be assigned an area of the building to report to, such as a Study Hall.  Learners will 

not be permitted to attend their regularly scheduled classes. 
● Bus departs to the HCCTC at 11:45 am 
● Note: Morning transportation will not be provided on Wednesdays​.  Therefore, on 

Wednesdays, ​learners must utilize Option A or B​ in order to attend the HCCTC.  
 
 

 


